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Tuesday 18th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are all aware the children are enjoying their Forest School sessions and are learning many new 
skills. 
 
We have been fortunate enough to be offered a day at Beach School as part of this.  We will be 
exploring the beach, rock pools, playing team games and other exciting things.  The children will attend 
Beach School, based at Westbrook Beach, instead of Forest School.   
 
We are planning to go during the week beginning 24th June 2019 and it will be on your child’s usual 
Forest School day, which are as follows:- 
Monday 24th June – RA, Miss Stannard’s class 
Tuesday 25th June – RD, Miss Mutton’s class 
Wednesday 26th June – RC, Mrs Keegan’s class 
Friday 28th June – RB, Mrs McLevy’s class 
 
Your child will need to dress appropriately for the weather and for the beach.  Please make sure you 
have applied sun cream and provided a hat for your child.  They will also need appropriate footwear, 
such as sandals or old trainers and they may need a towel as we will be exploring rock pools.  They DO 
NOT need swimwear. 
 
You will need to make sure you provide your child with a lunch and plenty to drink, unless provided by 
the school. 
 
If the weather does not lend itself to a day on the beach the children will attend a normal Forest School 
session. 
 
I am sure you will agree this is an exciting opportunity for the children to explore a different 
environment as part of their education.  If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher 
or myself. 
 
We are looking forward to a good day. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A McLevy  
Assistant Headteacher and Foundation Stage Department Leader 
 
 


